From '
Director General
Treasuries and Accounts Department
Haryana, Chandigarh

To
All Treasury Officers/ Assistant Treasury Officers,
In Haryana N

Memo No: TA—HR(DMC)2015:/4 6S 2

Dated: @0?/,,/%0/)/
Subject:-  Monitoring of New Pension Scheme.

Kindly refer to this office letter No. TA-HR(DMC)2015/5839 dated 21-07-2015
on the subject cited above. _ )

As you are aware that this office has opened a Bank account in Head Office
exclusively for NPS related cases only. Any type of excess payment made erroneously on
any account being Non-NPS contribution in subscriber's account can be received back in
this bank account of the State Government. The above amount will be remitted into
Government account through e-grass. ‘ |

You are, therefore, advised to go through all such type of errors and make
suitable rectification through Error Rectification Module (ERM) of NSDL already available in
the system. Further, ensure that no such errors pefsist in subscriber’s account.

This is for your information and necessary action please. Kindly treat it most

urgent.
e

Joint Director(DMC)
for Director General, Treasuries & Accounts

Department Haryana, Chéndigar@




